

Wednesday 16th November – Reception Blue & 4 Orange

Dear Parents/Carers

We are delighted to invite you to our STARBOOKS Café a "Stay and Read" session on Wednesday 16th November in our dining room.

The STARBOOKS cafe will open from 8.45am until 9.20am.

If you would like to attend please book on via https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home
During this session we would simply like you to grab a drink and spend time with your child reading.

You can read to your child, they can read to you or you can share the reading. The children will have their reading book or you can bring in a favourite story from home and we will also have lots of other books available for you to choose from to share together.

We appreciate the huge amount of reading you already do with your children at home which contributes greatly to their success and progress. But we feel it is very valuable for the children to have the opportunity to share their learning with you at school. This in turn builds their own self confidence and develops their speaking skills in talking about their learning.

We appreciate that not all parents will be able to attend, and we will be talking about this with the children before the day. If a grandparent can come instead that would be lovely or you could ask another parent in the class if they will include your child in their story time.

Please do not worry if no one is able to make it as the children from the older class will read to the younger children.

We would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation and support to make this a very valuable, enjoyable and worthwhile experience for you and your child. We look forward to reading with you on Wednesday 16th November.